
                 Lawrence Township Trustees                                          Regular 

 
             

 

                Thursday September 12, 2019 
 

 

The Trustees of Lawrence Township met in regular session at 7:00PM. in the Charles E. 

Lundenberger Memorial Meeting Room. The meeting was called to order by Chairman 

Haueter. All Trustees were present.  

 

Minutes Approved.  
                                              

The above bills were approved by the Board and checks were written.  

 

PUBLIC SPEAKS 

N/A 

 

 

TRUSTEES 

 

Fiscal Officer gave Trustees Bank Reconciliation for August to review and sign. 

 

Trustees thanked Holly Thouvenin for article on trail and pictures on the township’s 

website and the trail should be finished soon. Discussed noise from Kickin Kountry and 

Vaughn’s Pub. General discussion about newsletter. Catch basins on Fieldstone Circle and 

Bimeler are being repaired and finishing up road striping. Motion by Ackerman and 

seconded by Haueter to spend approximately $4,000 on tree trimming and cutting. Roll 

call Haueter yes, Ritterbeck yes and Ackerman yes. Trustees stated they still need 

volunteers for zoning commission. The Board then discussed Township affairs in general 

and a motion to adjourn was made and so ordered by the Chairman.   

 

ATTEST:                                                      APPROVED: 

______________________, Fiscal Officer  ___________________, Chairman 

John P. McClellan.                                       Mike Haueter 

______________________, Trustee            ___________________, Trustee                

Don Ackerman                                             Matthew S. Ritterbeck    

 

 

 

 


